15333 Pletzer Rd. SE

Turner, OR 97392

503-931-0210

503-510-3026

MCGILL SURVEYING LLC willmcgill.surveying@gmail.com

Oregon Water Resources Department
Attn: Lucinda Vranizan

725 Summer St. NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301

Re: Amended Application Pages for G-18961

As discussed, attached are the amended application pages and map reflecting the proposed changes to G-
18961 for Jane Stockfleth LLC in response to the initial review issued on March 22, 2024.

Wells 1, 2, and 3 have been removed from the application due to well compliance issues. The originally
requested 194.9 acres of nursery use is now proposed from “new” Well 4 and the addition of Well 5. Well
4 will either have the seal repaired to satisfy well compliance or be completely redrilled at the same
location.

Well 5 is a proposed well and will be constructed in compliance with current standards. An additional fee
of $410 is enclosed to complete the groundwater review of the proposed Well 5 location. If psi is found at
the proposed Well 5 location, a reduced rate may be considered by the applicant.

Additionally in response to the initial review dated 3/22/2024, the applicant requests a 180-day
administrative hold to received copies of written lease agreements from land owners of the applicant-
leased properties. Some owners are out of state and needed updated leases before submitting to OWRD.
The application will be taken off hold as soon as the agreements are ready to submit.
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